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15th November 2023 

 

Year 3 – Trips for the Year 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

In order to help with your planning, the following activities are organised this academic year. For Year 3 these include 

Dino Domes and Egyptian day.  

 

Dino Domes – 23rd and 24th January 2024 

Dino Domes will be coming to the school on 23rd January (Rooksdown) and 24th January (Greenbank) 2024. This will 
be at a cost of £8.50 per child. his trip is for our History topic of ‘Mary Anning’ and will give the children an insight 
into when dinosaurs roamed the earth and what they left behind. 
 

Egyptian Day – 16th and 18th April 2024 

Egyptian Day will take place on 16th April (Greenbank) and 18th April (Rooksdown) 2024 at a cost of £6.50 per child. 
This trip links to our history topic of ‘Ancient Egyptians’, where the children will discover how they lived their lives in 
comparison to our own. This will be set up on Scopay April 2024. 
 

As we are a cashless school, please pay online via Scopay.  Trips (before April 2024) will be loaded onto Scopay to 

enable you to make payment when it is convenient for you.  If you would like a link code to set up an online payment 

account, please contact the school office. 

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding this will be paid for from their allocation. 

We are looking forward to some exciting experiences. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Year 3 Team 
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